
Access closes permanently  
from Main Street bridge to Hendricks Avenue 

Direct access from the Main Street bridge in downtown Jacksonville to Hendricks Avenue is scheduled to   

permanently close the night of February 3. Construction crews with the Overland Bridge project will  

repaint the roadway lines Monday night, weather pending. 
 

The reason for this closure is to eliminate conflicts between traffic merging from Main Street and exiting 

at Hendricks Avenue that currently crosses traffic merging from the Acosta bridge onto I-95.  
 

Future traffic from Main Street to Hendricks Avenue will use Prudential Drive and Riverplace Avenue to 

get to Hendricks Avenue as shown below. 

More 



Contact: Laurie Sanderson 1-800-475-0044 or 386-292-0882    

laurie.sanderson@atkinsglobal.com     

www.i95overlandbridge.com 

Follow the FDOT for updates on the project at http://twitter.com/

MyFDOT_NEFL or @MyFDOT_NEFL 

Old traffic pattern being eliminated is shown below: 

Possible routes from I-95 to Hendricks Avenue include: 

 Exit at Emerson Street and travel directly east to Hendricks Avenue 

 Exit at Atlantic Boulevard traveling east; U-turn at Kingman Avenue (adjacent to Bishop 

Kenny High School) and travel back west to Hendricks Avenue  

 Exit at Philips Highway and U-turn at the first available median turn lane back to Atlantic 

Boulevard, then travel west on Atlantic Boulevard to Hendricks Avenue 
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